
INVITATION TO A PUBLIC PARTICIPATION FORUM ON DRAFT ANNUAL 
BUDGET ESTIMATES FOR FY 2025/2026

MINISTRY OF FINANCE, ECONOMIC PLANNING 
AND REVENUE MANAGEMENT

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KITUI

Pursuant to Section 125(2) of the PFM Act 2012, The County Government 
of Kitui invites members of the public for public participation forum on 
Draft Annual Budget Estimates for FY 2025/2026. The main purpose of 
this forum is to gather inputs from the public on the proposed budget 
estimates. The draft annual budget estimates for FY 2025/2026 is 
available for review on the Kitui County Government’s website 
(www.kitui.go.ke). The forum will take place on Tuesday 15th April 
2025 at the Kenya Forestry Research Institute (KEFRI) in Kitui town, 
starting from 10:00 am. 

We wish to invite all interested parties including Civil Society Groups, 
State Agencies, Private Sector, and the Public. Written submissions/
memorandum can also be shared to the Chief Officer, Economic Planning 
& Budgeting at the Kitui County Headquarters Office - Ground Floor, 
or at any Sub-County or Ward offices within the County. Additionally, 
submissions can be sent via email to 
planning@kitui.go.ke/ munuvemp@gmail.com  and should be 
received by 15th April 2025.

The Public may also follow the proceedings on County’s social media 
platforms (Kitui County Government Facebook and You tube channel)
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